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REVENUE TO CLOSE ROCK ISLAND OFFICE OCTOBER 28 
 

Online Services and Revenue in Rockford Available 
 
 
SPRINGFIELD – As a result of state budget cuts, on October 28 the Illinois Department 
of Revenue will close its office at 4711 44th St. in Rock Island. The department makes 
this move to comply with reductions in Revenue’s FY 2005 budget cuts.   
 
Taxpayers who need assistance can visit the Department of Revenue’s Website at 
www.ILtax.com or call the department at (800) 732-8866.  The closest remaining office is at 
200 S. Wyman St. in Rockford. 
 
Personnel in the Rock Island office will be assigned to other Department of Revenue 
facilities. 
 
The Department of Revenue is improving efficiency and accuracy in its core mission of 
collecting taxes and assuring compliance with tax laws through enhanced electronic 
service, filing and payment options.  Revenue’s online capability is under constant 
refinement and individuals are able to do much of the business they transacted in local 
offices from their own computers.   
 
Also closed on October 28 will be the Department of Revenue office in Evergreen Park. 
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